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VILLAGE SEEKING APPLICANTS FOR VACANT ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE  

AND PLAN COMMISSION SEATS 

The Village of Cambridge is accepting resumes and cover letters for vacant positions on the Cambridge 

Economic Development Committee and the Plan Commission  

Vacancies for the Economic Development Committee are to fill the real estate or retail, the legal or 

banking industry positions, or Village Resident.  This is a two-year appointment, which would end in 

April of 2025 or 2026, depending on the position filled.  Applicants for the Economic Development 

Committee must be a Village of Cambridge resident or work in the Village.     

The Plan Commission position is a three-year appointment.  The position being filled ends in April 2026.  

Plan Commission members must be Village of Cambridge residents.   

If you are interested in serving on the Economic Development Committee or the Plan Commission, 

please provide a cover letter and resume to the Village Offices at 200 Spring Street or email to Village 

Administrator/Clerk Lisa Moen at lmoen@ci.cambridge.wi.us.  The Village Board will consider all 

resumes and letters of interest until the positions are filled.  Please feel free to contact us with any 

questions you may have regarding these positions at 608-423-3712. 
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